
Eden Central Schools
3150 Schoolview Road
Eden, New York 14057

William McDonagh Phone (716) 992-3600
Eden Senior High School Principal Fax (716) 992-3652

Jeffrey Cervoni
Eden Middle School Principal

Re: Notification of Advanced Coursework

Dear Eden Parents/Guardians:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the benefits and opportunities for your child to
participate in advanced coursework in Eden Middle School and Eden High School. 

While advanced coursework provides an opportunity for your child to gain skills and
demonstrate competencies at a higher level, advanced coursework provides other benefits as
well. Other benefits of participation in advanced coursework may include:

● improving a student’s self-confidence and image of self
● demonstrating a student’s preparedness for college-level coursework
● earning college credit(s) before graduation
● reducing future costs for higher education
● reducing the amount of time that the student must spend in secondary and/or

post-secondary school

The Advanced Courses offered at Eden Middle and High School include:



To be eligible for these courses, students must be prepared by demonstrating a serious and
mature attitude towards their academic studies, including work ethic, critical thinking skills,
technical skills, past academic performance, and attendance.

We will provide academic support to your child to help them succeed in the advanced course
offerings.

This information can also be found on our website. You can also see more details in the EDEN
MS HS Curriculum Guide.

If you have any questions related to your child’s participation in advanced coursework, please
contact:
Eden Middle & High School Counseling Office
Phone: 716-992-3601
Fax: 716-992-3690

Sincerely,

William J. McDonagh

Jeffrey P. Cervoni

https://www.edencsd.org/cms/lib/NY19000545/Centricity/Domain/8/2024-2025%20Curriculum%20Guide.pdf
https://www.edencsd.org/cms/lib/NY19000545/Centricity/Domain/8/2024-2025%20Curriculum%20Guide.pdf



